
January 14, 2016

David Tull, P.E.
Superior Stormwater Services, LLC
8505 Paseo Alameda NE
Albuquerque, NM 87113


Re:	Pulte @ Mirehaven Phase 2A
Erosion Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-12-16 (H09E017E)


Dear Mr. Tull,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-14-16 the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and for Grading Permit once the grading plan is approved by Hydrology.
The plan is also approved for Work Order.  Please inform your client to include these sheets in the Work Order construction plans.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The plan is also approved for Building Permit approval.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.


				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
				







C:	Kevin Patton
